
                                                                                                           

 

Bledlow Ridge School 
 

26th February 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to another half term. This half term the children of Class R are learning 
about ‘Transport and Journeys,’ and to enrich their learning there are many things 
planned over the next month.  
 
On Thursday, the 17th of March there will be a pirate’s party in our class, during which the 
children will have some ‘pirate’ food, and games. If the children have any clothes which 
they would like to change into on this afternoon can they please bring them in a separate 
labelled plastic bag.  
 
To enrich their learning further the children will be baking in groups and are making 
Jamaican Ginger Cookies.  

 
On Tuesday 22nd March, we have planned a trip to Bekonscot Model Village in 
Beaconsfield. This trip will give the children first-hand experience of going on a coach, 
looking closely at moving models as well as finding out about old and new transport. This 
year the children, while collaboratively planning this terms learning, expressed an 
interest in going on a train ride, so we will also be taking a train ride on this day. A letter 
will follow explaining more about this trip. However, we will need several parent helpers 
on this day. If you could give some of your valuable time on this day, and are DBS 
checked, please do let me know.  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Dolan 

 

 

List of Parent Readers: Spring Two 
 
Friday 26th of February - Mrs White (Ava’s Mum) 
Friday 4th March - Mrs Talyarkan 
Friday 11th of March - Ms Wilson 
Friday 18th March - Mrs Gage 


